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Many of our CUPE members earn below the provincial living wage of $24.62. In some cases, that amount is 
as low as $19.44. This is not a living wage, and it is not enough to afford a two-bedroom rental in markets 
like Dieppe and Fredericton, let alone a one-bedroom in Moncton and Riverview. Because of this, obtaining the 

$70,000 needed for the dream of homeownership is just not in the cards for a number of our members. 

The cost of rent and other necessities like food and gas increases are the same for everyone. 
Shouldn’t CUPE workers be given a fair chance at a living wage and a better future?

Many CUPE members 
don’t make a living wage
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